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August 25, 2025 

On behalf of the Coyote Creek staff, it is our pleasure to welcome all students and families to 
the 2025-2026 school year!  We look forward to a safe and productive year of learning 
together.  A few important reminders as we begin: 

Day One Schedule – Tuesday, September 2 
• School will take place from 10:00 am-11:00 am for all students in grades K-7.  While it is

only one hour, it is necessary for all students to attend as this is an important
opportunity to meet our students and see if there are classroom spaces unfilled.

• Supervision will begin at 9:45 am.  Please do not leave children unattended before that
time.

Full day classes begin on Wednesday, September 3 for Grades 1-7 
• Students in grades 1-7 will attend full days (8:35 am – 2:28 pm) starting Wednesday. 

Students will need a recess snack, water bottle and a lunch on Sept 3-5.  The teachers 
will let students know which school supplies to bring.  Please do not send ALL school 
supplies this week.

• Please remind your child(ren) that they may be rotating between different teachers and 
classrooms for the first few days until their class placements are finalized.  They will also 
likely be placed in different student groupings during the first week.

Kindergarten 
• Starting on Wednesday, Kindergarten students will attend according to their gradual

entry schedule.  The first full day of school for Kindergarten students is Monday,
Spetember 15.

What about School Supplies? 
• Families who are looking for school supply information can find it on our website at

https://www.surreyschools.ca/coyotecreek/page/26118/school-supplies

Where to line up? 
During the first week of school, students will line up and be dismissed in the following areas: 

• Kindergarten – line up outside the Kindergarten Wing (front of school)
• Grade 1 – line up by primary playground near Ms. Prasad’s class
• Grade 2 – line up by back of gym area near Ms. Breda’s class
• Grade 3 -  line up by four square near Ms. Fontana’s class
• Grade 4 -  line up in front of modular building
• Grade 5 – line up in front of intermediate playground near Ms. Curtis’s class
• Grade 6 – line up on the basketball court
• Grade 7 – line up by covered area at back of school near grass field

“Success For All” 

http://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/coyotecreek
https://www.surreyschools.ca/coyotecreek/page/26118/school-supplies


Look for the large grade level maps and balloons posted around the building to find your 
place!   
  

• New to Coyote Creek? Meet us at the front entrance of the school  
  

  
Items to note:  

• The main parking lot is for staff only.  Please do not pick up or drop off students 
in the main parking lot.  Thank you for respecting this request.  

  
Cell Phones/Personal Devices:  

• Stay in backpacks (not pockets) unless the teacher has given permissionto use 
them for educational purposes only  
• No video recording of anyone by anyone at school  
• More information can be found in student planners – please review with your 
children.  

 
More information about the upcoming school year will be sent to you over the next few weeks.  
Please enjoy the Labour Day long weekend and looking forward to a wonderful year ahead! 
 
Sincerely, 
Larissa Hillen, Carla Bruce and the Coyote Creek Staff 


